Montana Food Bank Network

January 16, 2013

S.L Gimbel Foundation

Attn: Celia Cudiamat

3700 Sixth Street, Suite 200
liverside, CA 92501

Dear Celia,

Thank you for your support of hungry children, seniors, and families through the Montana Food Bank
Network. We deeply appreciate your generosity and thoughtful assistance.

As you know, food is a basic human need. More and more individuals from all walks of life are finding
themselves in the position of needing emergency food. Some of these clients used to be our donors,
now they are coming to us for help. Some clients are struggling to find work, others are working but the
pay is too low, and expenses are too high. Your help is very much appreciated!

In 2012 MFBN was able to:

. Distribute 7.4 million pounds of food through nearly 200 emergency feeding programs across
the state, including youth homes, senior centers, food pantries, and low income daycares.

° Distribute almost 52,000 bags of food to children through our BackPack Program.

. Keep our administrative and fundraising costs at 7%, meaning for every dollar you donate,
93 cents goes directly toward programs to end hunger.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions you might have. Together we are making a difference,
and we are truly grateful for your help. Your support is fighting hunger, feeding hope, and changing
lives every day. Thank you again.

Warmest Regards,
THANK YOU FOR YOUR 2013 GIFT
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Kate Devino in connection with this donation.
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